
Selectpersons Meeting 

February 24, 2013 

      Besse Building 
 

 

Call to order: Mary Lee Rounds called the meeting to 

order at 6:00 PM 

 

Selectpersons present: Mary Lee Rounds, Beverly 

Bradstreet, and Mike Getchell 

 

Others attending: Mike Spaulding 

 

Minutes from January 13th and February 13th 2012 was 

accepted. 

 

Abatement of property tax was approved for Juddie 

Summerall SR for a building that was razed. 

 

Warrants for the Town Meeting were signed. 

 

Warrants to pay the Town of Albion’s bills were signed. 

 

Dialog was held about Albion’s annual clean-up day, June 

8th was selected no time or place has been designated. 

 

Spirit of America volunteer award was discussed however 

no person has been nominated yet. 

 



A motion was made to appoint Matt Neilson assistant CEO 

to Mike Spaulding. Mr. Spaulding will be leaving his 

position as CEO in 2014.  

 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:30 PM 

 

Respectfully submitted by 

Mike Getchell 

 

Mary Lee Rounds 

 

 

Beverly Bradstreet 

 

 

Michael Getchell  

 

 

 

 

 


